
From: J. S. Kusluch <jskusluch@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 4:31 PM 
To: Patrick Gallagher <PGallagher@hebronct.com> 
Subject: Housing Plan 
 
To our town planning people, 
 I saw the article in the Chronicle about the affordable housing plan and just wanted to say how glad I 
was to see the ideas and principles laid out in the Plan for Housing Choices it referenced. We need 
denser housing options and more lower cost housing options. I have family from Pennsylvania who 
really wanted to move to this area to be closer to my household, but they ultimately had to stay in PA 
and buy a house there; nothing around here was within reach of their budget, either rental or purchase. 
So it's a personal issue for me. I am confident we have plenty of room to build ecologically sound 
housing with affordability in mind while staying the semi-rural town everyone here enjoys, making it 
better for everyone in the process. A walkable and peopled little downtown with mixed homes and 
businesses is the future we need. 
 Thank you. 
   Jaclyn Kusluch  
   440 Church St 
 




